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School Council
MBE would like to welcome the 2024-25 School 
Council; Tricia Hehn as Chair, Tennille Williams  as 
Vice-Chair, Krysta Hawboldt as Secretary, Laura 
Kulyk as Treasure, and Allison Riopka has graciously 
stayed on as Fundraising Coordinator. MBE is very 
fortunate to have such a fantastic group of 
hard-working, talented parents! Thank you all  for 
everything you do! Our next School Council meeting 
will be Thursday, October 24, at 7:00 p.m.

Halloween
Our monthly MBE Spirit Day lands 
conveniently on Halloween this year. 
Students and staff are encouraged to wear 
their Halloween costumes for the entire 
school day on Thursday, October 31. We 
will be participating in an outdoor Halloween 
parade, through the bus lane and over to 
our neighbours at the Parkland Lodge. 
Parents are welcome to watch the parade 
as it moves through the bus lane.

Picture Retakes
Retakes will be on Wednesday, October 
30. The proof packages and ordering 
instructions will be sent home as soon 
as they arrive. The proof package 
MUST be returned if you are planning 
on getting retakes. Any students that 
were absent on the original picture day 
will have their photo taken on retake 
day. 

Winter Fundraiser
Our amazing MBE School Council has organized 
a couple Winter fundraisers this year - Delicious 
Purdy’s chocolates and Heritage Confections 
popcorn. Order forms will be sent home this 
month and must be returned to the school by 
Friday, November 1. Online orders will remain 
open until Wednesday, November 13. Expected 
delivery date is the first week of December. Thank 
you for your support! The funds collected will help 
enhance student learning at MBE! . 

Parent/Teacher Interviews
Parent/teacher interviews will be held 
on October 23 and 24 from 4:00 pm 
-7:00 pm. Interviews must be booked 
online. Booking information will be 
sent home later this month. We look 
forward to sharing your child’s 
successes with you!

Hot Lunch/Club Moo 
Ordering for the fall session of Hot Lunch and Club Moo is 
now open! Thank you to our incredible volunteers. Our first 
Hot Lunch will be Chopped Leaf on October 16. Ordering 
stays open until one week prior to the Hot Lunch date. All 
orders must be done online.
 https://munchalunch.com/schools/marybergeron


